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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

As you may know, children in Year 5 have the opportunity each year to participate in a residential visit. This year 

our residential will be a two night, three-day stay at Lineham Farm Children’s Centre, Eccup, Leeds 16. The date 
of the visit is Wednesday 1st May 2024 – Friday 3rd May 2024.  The total cost of the visit is £150 which includes: 

mini bus travel; accommodation including all meals; qualified instructors to lead the activities and equipment hire. 
 

The trip provides the children with opportunities to learn about the environment, demonstrates the importance of 

teamwork and allows the children to put their problem solving and communication skills to the test. 
 

All of the outdoor activities are led by experienced members of staff from Lineham Farm and the children are spilt 
into four groups. The children take part in a whole range of activities including: cycling, climbing, country walking, 

animal care and ‘Lineham explorers’.  They will experience the great outdoors and have the opportunity to build 

their own dens and roast marshmallows on a fire.  
 

The children take on responsibilities such as making their own beds on arrival, washing the pots after dinner and 
keeping their rooms tidy. They enjoy tasty meals each day and during the evenings, play in the games room and 

explore the grounds on a night walk. 
 

I would like to invite you to a meeting at 3.30pm on Wednesday 17th January 2024 in the school hall where I 

will provide further information about the visit and answer any questions that you may have. At the end of school 
on that day, please collect your child from the playground as normal and then make your way to the fire door at 

the back of the school hall.  
 

The costings have been calculated based on 32 children attending. In order to secure a place, please return the 

slip below. As places are limited, spaces will be allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. Due to the extra 
pressure at this time of year on everyone’s finances, the £20 non-refundable deposit does not need to be paid 

immediately but must be made on your child’s SchoolMoney account by 31st January 2024.  
 

Please note: the payment option will become visible on your child’s SchoolMoney account once the 
completed form has been returned and a space has been confirmed by the office. A further text will 

follow to advise when the SchoolMoney payment is available online. 

 
The remaining balance can be paid weekly, monthly or in one single instalment, but the deadline for final payment 

is Friday 19th April 2024.   
 

I hope to see as many of you as possible at the meeting but if you are unable to attend and would like more 

information about the visit, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 

Many thanks                                                   
 

 

 
Mrs S Knowles 

Pastoral Leader 

 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… Class…………………… 
 
I would like my child to participate in the visit to Lineham Farm and agree to make a non –refundable 
deposit payment of £20 via my child’s SchoolMoney account by 31st January 2024. 
 

Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. Date………………….. 


